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Media Advisory

City of Duluth to Hold Press Conference on Effects of Storm

October 21, 2019 at 3:30 p.m.

Corner of South Lake Avenue and Morse Street

 

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth will hold a press conference at 3:30 p.m. today on the corner of South Lake Avenue and Morse
Street to discuss effects that the storm has had so far, precautions that the City will continue to take, and other pieces of
information that would be helpful for the public to know.
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